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THE METHODIST CHURCH

Candidates’ Appeal Committee

Recent changes in the availability of some committee members are providing an opportunity to add to the membership and to broaden the range of experience which members bring with them.

The following nominations are made to the Methodist Council.

Dr Stewart Barr

A member of staff at the University of Exeter who has had some personnel training and has responsibilities in recruitment for his department.

He has experience of being a Church Steward, a member of the Synod and the DPC and has an involvement in ecumenical and community affairs.

Deacon Andrew Carter

An experienced Deacon who has served in a variety of situations over sixteen years and who has six years past service on the DCSC

Mrs Ann Leck

Ann brings experience of service in the voluntary sector having been involved in Relate for twenty-four years. She has also worked with children in the Education service.

She is presently serving as Chaplain to the staff in Methodist Church House and is a counsellor in the Churches’ Ministerial Counselling Service.

Deacon Karen McBride

Presently serving in the Whitechapel Mission, Karen has been a member of the Order since 1995 and has worked in a variety of situations. 

She has been a member of the DCSC and has had involvement in District selection and oversight processes as well as being a pastoral tutor.

The Council is requested to add these members to the Committee.

David M. Dalziel

Convenor
